

28th February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Thurrock Foodbank have reached out to all local schools for help to replenishing their food stocks.

They are struggling due to a downturn in donations and an increase in people needing their help.

They have launched their AdLent Appeal to try and boost stock levels and have created a colourful poster to highlight the items in desperate need.

If you are able to help with any of the items on the attached poster, please send them into school with your child throughout the month of March.

On behalf of Thurrock Foodbank, thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Treetops Learning Community

